
Due to COVID – 19 and the strict regulations from the WCED, social distancing must be adhered to in class and on the playground at all times.  

 As stipulated in the documentation, we can only receive 50% of our learners at any given time. 

 Each class will be split in split into a blue group and a yellow group. The learners will be attending school on a bi-weekly basis. Red days are 
school/public holidays 

Follow the program below: 
 


